
 

 
 
MBI/LBU 1st February 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Year 7 Super Learning Day 
 
On Thursday 7th February all of our students will be attending Super Learning Day in school 
instead of normal timetabled lessons.  
 
Super Learning Day is The East Manchester Academy’s Personal, Social, Health, Economic 
curriculum day. These days take place three times an academic year and are vital for our 
students’ personal and social educational needs.  
 
During Super Learning Day 2 Year 7 students will be taking part in a day named ‘Unicef, Rights 
Respecting School’. During this day students will be attending lessons on their rights and 
responsibilities, their role in a global society, activism and ‘Heroes in the last Century’.  
 
One of the sessions will involve orienteering within the school grounds so please send the year 
7 students to school in their PE kit. The students will need either trainers or boots to walk on 
the grass.  The trainers / boots may become muddy. 
 
For those of you wanting to learn more about the day please follow our live Twitter news feed 
of the day @temAcademy  
 
Please discuss with your son / daughter prior to the day to ensure he / she is prepared for the 
content as well as after the day to discuss learning and how the day has changed his / her 
perceptions.  
 
If you have any questions or queries about the day, please contact Ms Bulcroft at school via 
the school phone number.  
 
Many thanks in advance for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms L Bulcroft  
Head of Social Sciences and 
Personal, Social, Health, Economic 

 
 
 
 


